
Dear Student, 
 
We are Marie-Eliane Dupuits and Antoine Benayoun, currently interning at the University of 
Macerata, Italy. 
 
As part of the ERUA partnership, we would like to offer the students of the Mykolas Romeris 
University the opportunity to undertake an ERASMUS TRAINEESHIP within our International Office 
from September to December 2025. 
 
We would like to clarify that for this internship, an intermediate level of Italian (B2) is 
recommended. However, in case a student does not speak Italian, we would require a strong level 
of English (C1) to complete the tasks effectively. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further information or questions. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tirocinanti Antoine Benayoun e Marie-Eliane Dupuits 
Università degli Studi di Macerata 
Ufficio Mobilità Internazionale | Area Internazionalizzazione 
International Mobility Office | Internationalization Area 
Via Pescheria Vecchia n. 8, 62100 - Macerata (Italy) 
T. +39 0733 258.2553 | F. +39 0733 258.6039 
www.unimc.it   
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